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I think that remaining in support of a mail in voting system is crucial and I very much 

hope that it isn’t something we backpedal on so fast. It is a step in the right direction 

as far as preserving a democratic approach to governing bodies and in a world that is 

chipping away at those ideals every day, it’s important we don’t falter on the good 

that this system has brought to the community. 


